
Good morning, 

I am writing to let my opposition known against the purchase of the Best Western on Orchard Ave, to 

serve as homeless housing.  

I believe there are better served ways to assist the in-need population. This is not something that should 

be pursued in our county as a viable solution.  

 

Delicia Seever 

Sent from my iPhone 


